
Oregon Voices
PO Box 13175
Salem, OR 97302

January 30,2023

TO: House Judiciary Committee

RE: HB 2320

Chair Knopf, Vice-Chair Andersen, Vice-Chair Wallan, and members of the committee

I am writing on behalf of Oregon Voices in support of HB 2320. We have long felt that the work of
Oregon's Criminal Justice Commission provides information and data of value to a system that prizes

evidence-based practices.

We believe that the breadth and balance of the proposed commission is wise, and we hope that nesting

the commission under the CJC constitutes an important commitment to finding and implementing best
practices for the treatment of juveniles going forward.

Sincerely,

Ken Nolley for Oregon s
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